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It is also worth noting that the 2020 identical resolutions of the General 

Assembly and Security Council placed emphasis on impact made at both 

Headquarter and Field levels. 

To fulfill this goal, I have been actively engaged with relevant 

stakeholders and partners to explore all possible avenues to make our 

collective peacebuilding efforts more effective and impactful. 

I am pleased to report that in the first half of 2021, the Peacebuilding 

Commission has further expanded and strengthened its advisory and 

bridging roles with the General Assembly, the Security Council and the 
Economic and Social Council. To mention a few, the Commission advised 

the Security Council for the first time on the Great Lakes region, and also 

the General Assembly for the first time on “causes of conflict and the 
promotion of durable peace and sustainable development in Africa”, as 

well as ECOSOC during the High-Level Political Forum (HLPF) earlier 

this month.



inputs for the General Assembly’s high-level meeting on financing for 

peacebuilding, scheduled to take place at the seventy-sixth session, as 

part of advancing the 




